
If you have been around the
course, you have seen cones
on various cart paths. Those
areas were precut in
preparation for today’s
asphalt patching. Our cart
paths continue to have areas 
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We are also working to complete
our oak tree trimming for the year in
the common grounds. Please use
cation over the next few days as
they work along Worthington Way
trimming the oaks back away from
buildings, signs, and any low 
 

every year that need to be patched 
 to keep them smooth and safe so no one twists their ankle. We
do the worst of the areas at the end of each year; this year in
addition to any potholes we also removed the worst of the raised
areas damaged by tree roots.

hanging branches over the road.



 Please remember to
keep all four wheels on
the cart path whenever
possible and follow all
directional signs. Cart
traffic has picked up in
the months of November  and December and with the cooler 
weather the ingress and egress areas of the golf course are
definitely starting to show signs of wear and tear from carts. We
will also be starting the Rest-A-Hole program again next week
with one hole on the front and one hole on the back cart path only.
The Pro Shop, Starters and Rangers will help inform you which
holes are cart path only and there will be signs posted on each
hole before the fairway. 

Thank you for your support and cooperation helping regulate cart
traffic here at Worthington.


